
From: Amanda Hansen
To: City Council
Subject: Polley Field
Date: Monday, January 31, 2022 10:01:11 PM

Please!
Please reconsider the removal of Polley Fields from Ives Park.

I grew up playing on this field, running the bases and watching my family (generations) play softball.  The best
memories with my family was spending time on this field, sitting next to my grandma as she cheered for our family
and friends (who became family), eating her breakfast burritos (Chorizo and eggs), eating anything and everything
at the snack bar, and seeing everyone. 
This field represents “family”!  We can’t see it go

Sincerely
Amanda Hansen (DeLaRiva)

Sent from my iPhone
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